Speed search for information

I think your idea about The Angle Orthodon-
tist being on the Web is a great idea! Iam a sec-
ond year orthodontic resident at the University
of Manitoba, in Winnipeg. 1 experienced the
problem you described exactly when searching
for information for my master's thesis.

Delays between submission and publication
can be a source of great frustration for students
and researchers.

Many thanks and great idea!

Mark Ziedenberg D.D.S.
ziedenb@CC.UManitoba.CA
Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada

Time for our specialty
in cyberspace
Your editorial thoughts were great!!! T have
graduate students at the University of Louisville
with the same dilemma. A fair number of den-
tal schools have Web pages, but none have per-
tinent orthodontic pages. With technology
advancing at this frantic pace, it's time for our
specialty to have a presence in cyberspace.
How to implement? You need a server with an

existing presence. With the expertise needed to -

create and maintain such a server, we're prob-
ably talking about an educational institution. If
you’'ve got a solution already, then we just need
to “market” the concept to ortho chairmen and
the Electronic Study Club. It’s a great start. I'm
glad we've got leaders like you who have the
vision!

Fred Regennitter

FrudyR@aol.com

Program Director

Graduate Ortho ULSD

Louisville, Kentucky

One step closer to an

electronic journal
What a great idea. Why didn’t I think of that?
As a former graduate student (weren't we all?),

The Electronic Study Club

The Electronic Study Club is a free service
operated on the Internet by Dr. Joseph
Zernik from the University of Southern Cali-
fornia. It is intended for the free exchange
of information and opinions by members of
the orthodontic profession. The ESC is a
way of providing some of the functionsof a
traditional study club for orthodontists. The
Angle Orthodontist, the American Journal of
Orthodontics, and the Journal of Clinical Orth-
odontics will post their tables of contents on
the bulletin board, with some accompany-
ing information.

To subscribe by e-mail: Send a message
through your e-mail system to the follow-
ing address: LISTSERV@VM.USC.EDU

The content of the message should be only
the following: SUBSCRIBE ORTHOD-L
<first name> <last name> o ‘

For example, SUBSCRIBE ORTHOD-L John
Smith, would subscribe John Smith to the
Electronic Study Club.

To send an e-mail message to the Elec-
tronic Study Club: Send a message to:
ORTHOD-L@VM.USC.EDU

For additional information by mail send
request to:

Dr. Joseph H. Zernik, Moderator

The Electronic Study Club

University of California

School of Dentistry

925 West 34th Street

Los Angeles, CA 90089-0641

I know that I would have welcomed lateral
sources of input as well as looking at a review
of the literature.

I think the vision might go beyond just post-
ing titles of theses accepted for publication, but
could include an intensely subdivided hypertext
forum that could involve postings made from
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